
In-the-wall Magazine Rack

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-1

Highlights:

• Easily fits between normal-spaced studs

• Easy installation using construction adhesive and template provided

• Finishing options available including 9 enamel colors and five marbleizing colors

• Solid whitewood construction

• Several customizing options are also available

MR-1 depicted in gloss white 

enamel.

Custom sizes 

available too!
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*Extra lead time will be required if you add some options.

Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:



In-the-wall Magazine Rack/TP Combo

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-2

Highlights:

• Easily fits between normal-spaced 
studs

• Easy installation using construction 
adhesive and template provided

MR-2 depicted in gloss white 

enamel.

•Solid whitewood construction

• Several customizing options are also 
available

•TP Roller included and holds single or 
double size rolls

•Finishing options available including 9 
enamel colors and five marbleizing 
colors

Be sure to see

All our products

Item
Overall 

Height

Overall 

Width
Depth

Interior 

Height

Interior 

Width

K
e
y
s
to

n
e
s

F
u

ll
 W

a
ll
 D

e
p

th
 (

3
.5

")

M
a
x
 W

a
ll
 D

e
p

th
 (

5
.5

")

S
ta

in
a
b

le
 B

a
c
k
e
r 

B
o

a
rd

3
-D

o
w

e
l

S
ta

tu
e
 B

a
s
e

E
x
te

n
d

e
d

 B
a
s
e

MR-2 23 15 2 1/2 12 9 1/2 Y Y N Y Y N Y

*Extra lead time will be required if you add some options.

Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:



On-the-wall Magazine Rack

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-3

Highlights:

• Easily mounts on the wall using four 
hidden screws

• Can be mounted on ceramic tile using 
construction adhesive

• Finishing options available including 9 
enamel colors and five marbleizing colors

MR-3 depicted in gloss white 

enamel with included backer 

board.

• Solid whitewood construction

• Choose Extended Base Option for more 
capacity

•Projects from the wall 1 ½”

•Included backer board can be used to 
hide wall behind the unit
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*Extra lead time will be required if you add this option.

Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:

Magazine Racks

Uses our Stealth 

Fastening System for 

hidden mounting

Be sure to see

All our products



In-the-wall Magazine Rack/TP Combo II

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-4

Highlights:

• Easily fits between normal-spaced 
studs

• Easy installation using construction 
adhesive and template provided

MR-4 depicted in gloss white 

enamel

•Solid whitewood construction

• Several customizing options are also 
available

•TP Roller included and holds single or 
double size rolls plus space for spare roll

• Finishing options available including 9 
enamel colors and five marbleizing colors

Be sure to see

All our products
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*Extra lead time will be required if you add some options.

Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:



On-the-wall Magazine Rack II

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-5

Highlights:

• Mounts easily with two screws

• Use the included backer board to hide 
the wall behind it if you desire

MR-5 depicted in gloss white 

enamel

•Solid whitewood construction

•Finishing options available including 9 
enamel finishes, 5 stain colors, and 5 
marbleizing finishes
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Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:

Magazine Racks

Be sure to see

All our products



Flush Mount In-the-wall Magazine Rack

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-6

Highlights:

• Easily fits between normal-spaced 
studs
• Easy installation using construction 
adhesive and template provided

MR-6 depicted in gloss white 

enamel

•Solid whitewood construction

•Finishing options available including 9 
enamel finishes, 5 stain colors, and 5 
marbleizing finishes
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Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:

Magazine Racks

Be sure to see

All our products



In-the-wall Magazine Rack
(With Tissue Dispenser)

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-7

Highlights:

• Easily fits between normal-spaced 
studs
• Easy installation using construction 
adhesive and template provided

MR-7 depicted in gloss white 

enamel

•Solid whitewood construction

•Finishing options available including 9 
enamel finishes and 5 marbleizing finishes

•Spring loaded platen keeps tissues 
pushed forward as they are dispensed

Be sure to see

All our products
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*Extra lead time will be required if you add some options.

Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:



In-the-wall Magazine Rack/TP Holders
(With Tissue Dispenser)

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-8

Highlights:

• Easily fits between normal-spaced 
studs
• Easy installation using construction 
adhesive and template provided

MR-8 depicted in gloss white 

enamel

•Solid whitewood construction

•Finishing options available including 9 
enamel finishes and 5 marbleizing finishes

•Spring loaded platen keeps tissues 
pushed forward as they are dispensed

Be sure to see

All our products
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*Extra lead time will be required if you add some options.

Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:



Double Flush Mount

In-the-wall Magazine Rack

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-9

Highlights:

• Easily fits between normal-spaced 
studs
• Easy installation using construction 
adhesive and template provided

MR-9 depicted in satin white 

enamel

•Solid whitewood construction

•Finishing options available including 9 
enamel finishes, 5 stain colors, and 5 
marbleizing finishes

Check out all

Our ideas!
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Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:

Magazine Racks



In-the-wall Magazine Rack/TP 

with Storage Cubby

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-10

Highlights:

• Easily fits between normal-spaced 
studs
• Easy installation using construction 
adhesive and template provided

MR-10 depicted in 

Satin White Enamel

•Solid whitewood construction

•Finishing options available including 9 
enamel finishes, 5 stain colors, and 5 
marbleizing finishes

Check out all

Our ideas!
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*Extra lead time will be required if you add this option.

Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:



On-the-wall Magazine Rack/TP Combo Unit

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-11

Highlights:

• Mounts easily with just two screws
•Toilet paper holder accommodates both 
single and double size rolls

MR-11 depicted in 

Mahogany Stain 

Finish

•Solid whitewood construction

•Finishing options available including 9 
enamel finishes and 5 stain color finishes

Check out all

Our ideas!
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Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:

Magazine Racks



On-the-wall Magazine Rack/TP Combo II Unit

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-12

Highlights:

• Mounts easily with just two screws
•Toilet paper holder accommodates both 
single and double size rolls

MR-12 depicted in 

Golden Oak Stain 

Finish

•Solid whitewood construction

•Finishing options available including 9 
enamel finishes and 5 stain color finishes

Check out all

Our ideas!

Item
Overall 

Height

Overall 

Width
Depth

Interior 

Height

Interior 

Width

K
e
y

s
to

n
e

s

F
u

ll
 W

a
ll

 D
e
p

th
 (

3
.5

")

M
a
x

 W
a

ll
 D

e
p

th
 (

5
.5

")

S
ta

in
a

b
le

 B
a

c
k
e

r 

B
o

a
rd

S
ta

tu
e

 B
a

s
e

E
x

te
n

d
e

d
 B

a
s
e

MR-12 19 3/4 13 1/4 3 1/2 18 1/4 11 3/4 N N/A Y N N N

Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:



Triple On-the-wall Magazine Rack

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-13

Highlights:

• Mounts easily with just six screws
•Perfect for waiting rooms or use as 
literature display racks!

MR-13 depicted  in 

satin white enamel

•Solid whitewood construction

•Finishing options available including 9 
enamel finishes and 5 stain color finishes

Check out all

Our ideas!
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Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:



Bevel Frame Magazine Rack/TP Combo

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-14

Highlights:

• Easily fits between normal-spaced 
studs

• Easy installation using construction 
adhesive and template provided

MR-14 depicted in gloss white 

enamel.

•Solid whitewood construction

• Several customizing options are also 
available

•TP Roller included and holds single or 
double size rolls

•Finishing options available including 9 
enamel colors and five marbleizing 
colors and stain colors as well

Be sure to see

All our products
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*Extra lead time will be required if you add some options.

Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:



Bevel Frame Magazine Rack/TP Combo II

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-15

Highlights:

• Easily fits between normal-spaced 
studs

• Easy installation using construction 
adhesive and template provided

MR-15 depicted in gloss white 

enamel

•Solid whitewood construction

• Several customizing options are also 
available

•TP Roller included and holds single or 
double size rolls plus space for spare roll

• Finishing options available including 9 
enamel colors and five marbleizing colors 
and stain colors as well

Be sure to see

All our products
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*Extra lead time will be required if you add some options.

Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:



Contemporary On-the-wall 

Magazine Rack

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-16

Highlights:

• Easily mounts on the wall using two 
hidden screws

• Finishing options available including 9 
enamel colors, 5 stain colors, and 5 
marbleizing colors

MR-16 depicted in gloss black 

enamel

• Solid whitewood construction

•Projects from the wall 2 ½”

•Included backer board can be used to 
hide wall behind the unit

•Contemporary art-deco design
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*Extra lead time will be required if you add this option.

Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:

Magazine Racks

Uses our Stealth 

Fastening System for 

hidden mounting

Be sure to see

All our products



In-the-wall Magazine Rack/TP Combo III

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-17

Highlights:

• Easily fits between normal-spaced 
studs

• Easy installation using construction 
adhesive and template provided

MR-17 depicted in Gloss White 

Enamel

•Solid whitewood construction

• Several customizing options are also 
available

•TP Roller included and holds single or 
double size rolls plus space for spare roll

• Finishing options available including 9 
enamel colors and five marbleizing colors

Be sure to see

All our products
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*Extra lead time will be required if you add some options.

Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:



Nautica On-the-wall Magazine Rack

WGWood Products

Item #: LTD-ED2

Highlights:

• Mounts easily with two screws

• Use the included backer board to hide 
the wall behind it if you desire

LTD-ED3 depicted in depicted 

in brown clay

•Solid whitewood construction

•Finishing options include four special faux 
finishes
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Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:

Magazine Racks

Be sure to see

All our products



Double On-the-wall Magazine Rack

WGWood Products

Item #: MR-18

Highlights:

• Mounts easily with just six screws
•Perfect for waiting rooms or use as 
literature display racks!

MR-18 depicted  in 

Golden Oak Stain

•Solid whitewood construction

•Finishing options available including 9 
enamel finishes and 5 stain color finishes

Check out all

Our ideas!
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Dimension Chart (In Inches): Available Options:


